
Glassboro Public Schools 

 

MEMO 

_________________________________________________________ 
Date: February 24, 2015 

To: Mark Silverstein, Ed.D. Superintendent 

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education & Personnel 

Re: Board Meeting 

       March 2015 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The following employee has applied for class reimbursement for their NJ Black Seal Low 

Pressure License and has submitted the required documentation: 

   

   Francis Foley  $550.00 

 

DMS/ed 

 


